
 

 

19 April 2024 

 
Dear Music Parents and Students 

 

CLASSICS IN THE CATHEDRAL 
 

On Tuesday 14 May, St Margaret’s Music Department is excited to announce that Classics in the Cathedral will be held in St 

John’s Anglican Cathedral. This is an evening of beautiful music, performed by St Margaret’s Music ensembles within a spectacular 
setting and is one of the school’s very special performance events. This year we also welcome special guest artist Old Girl Brianna 
Rankine (Choral Captain 

https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/v8YZC71ZvJuzr8zLs881-U?domain=trybooking.com
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1193368?
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1175832

